
From: McKay, Doug- FS, HEPPNER, OR
To: Taylor, Leslie -FS
Subject: FW: [External Email]Please cancel the Ellis Integrated Vegetation Project timber sale
Date: Monday, April 25, 2022 4:34:45 PM

Another Ellis comment.
 

From: Brian Frank < > 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022 3:25 PM
To: McKay, Doug- FS, HEPPNER, OR <Douglas.Mckay@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Please cancel the Ellis Integrated Vegetation Project timber sale
 

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Hi there,
As a recreational user of the Umatilla NF and Oregon resident I'm writing in opposition to
the Ellis Integrated Vegetation Project timber sale. Please rewrite the EIS to include options
that or scrap it; any alternative should have no logging in undeveloped lands and include
significantly more road decommissioning and road closures. Overall, I'm opposed to
commercial logging operations, road construction and road re-opening.
 
Thank you,
~Brian Frank
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